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Bragg, Jennifer L (WAS) 

From: NIH FOIA <nihfoia@od.nih.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 10:49 AM 

To: Bragg, Jennifer L (WAS) 

Cc: NIH FOIA 

Subject: [Ext] RE: FOIA Request - Aggregating into 45716 (Your previous request) 

Good Morning Ms. Bragg, 

Upon reviewing this request, we noticed that it is nearly identical to the request you sent last year, October 
2016, that we have been working on under NM FOIA Case Number 45716. 

Considering this, we will be aggregating this new request within the 45716 case, and sending out an additional 
search to the NIH Ethics office as specified in Items 2 and 3 of your new request. 

The remaining portions of records within 45716 that we have collected are in the queue to be reviewed for 
final determination of releasability. Please keep in mind that review time is much longer than normal as this 
office is still very short staffed due to lingering effects of the Federal Government hiring freeze. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Roger Bordine 
Program Assistant 
Freedom of Information Office 
National Institutes of Health 
Building 31, Room 5B35 
31 Center Drive 
Bethesda, MD 20892 

Phone: 301-496-5633 
Fax: 301-402-4541 
Rogerbordine@nih.gov  

Original Message  
From: Bragg, Jennifer L [mailto:Jennifer.Bragg@skadden.corn]  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 9:26 PM 
To: NIH FOIA <nihfoia@od.nih.gov> 
Subject: FOIA Request 

Attached please find a FOIA request on behalf of CTD Holdings. 

Kind regards, 
Jennifer Bragg 
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This email (and any attachments thereto) is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may 
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email (and any attachments 
thereto) is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error please immediately notify me at (212) 735-3000 
and permanently delete the original email (and any copy of any email) and any printout thereof. 

Further information about the firm, a list of the Partners and their professional qualifications will be provided 
upon request. 
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